
                

CHRISTMAS JUMPER  

SWAP SHOP 

Did you know that 1 in 4 Christmas jumpers are worn just once 

and then thrown away? 

Let’s change this by having a  

Christmas Jumper Swap Shop 
 

It’s so easy – if you can and would like too just: 

1. Bring one or more clean good condition Christmas Jumpers 

to the school office on Wednesday 30th November 2022. 

2. Come to the Swap Shop on Thursday 1st December 2022 

after school to buy a Swap Shop jumper for £1.00 (if you 

donated a jumper) or, £2 (if you would just like to buy one 

without donating)  

3. Wear your new Swap Shop jumper to our school Christmas 

Jumper Day on Thursday 8th December 2022. 

 

               
 

Money raised will help us improve our school environment 

Thank you 
 


